
, Dated : 16tr May, 2Q?2

Dear Parents,

We have limited seats in classes VI, V[ and VIII and IX for Sessio n 2022-23. Entrance. test
for admission to these classes will be cctlrducted on 23'd lvlfy, 2022 (Monday) at 10:00 am.
All those interested can collect the Admission form from the school reception between 9:00
am to 2:00 pm.

Principal


